MARIGOPA GOUNTY SUPERIOR GOURT:
LOWER COURT APPEALS DEPARTMENT

Modified Lower Court Appeals Department Operation during
COVID-19 Pandemic

At the court, we are continuing to monitor and alter court procedures to ensure
performance of our constitutional and statutory obligations while protecting the
health and safety of those we serve. In an effort to answer questions, we are
providing the following information:

No new juries will be empaneled through April 17, 2020.

At this time, with the implementation of safety procedures to protect human health,
all other court proceedings will continue.

Lower Court Appeals Cases:

If you have a hearing scheduled in a Lower Court Appeal matter, please contact the assigned
judicial officer with any requests for telephonic appearances and for further instruction.

If you have an in-person hearing set and anticipate ten or more people to be present, please
contact Judge Gerlach’s division at 602-372-5851 and request further instruction.

Click here to access available court forms online
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